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News Release 

 

EROAD to Announce Full Year Result on 30 May 2017 
 

Auckland, New Zealand, 24 April 2017 – EROAD Limited (NZX:ERD) announced today that it 

intends to release its financial results for the year ended 31 March 2017 on Tuesday, 30 May 2017. 

The release will be issued by 10:00 am. 
 

About EROAD 

EROAD modernises road charging and tax compliance and health and safety compliance for road 

transport by replacing paper-based systems with easy-to-use electronic systems that also improve 

fleet management. The company is headquartered in Auckland, New Zealand, and listed on the 

New Zealand Exchange (NZX). Its US business is based in Portland, Oregon, serving customers with 

vehicles operating in every US mainland state, growing outward in concentration from the 

Northwest. In 2009 EROAD introduced the world’s first nationwide electronic road user charging 

(eRUC) system in New Zealand and, in 2017, more than 50% of heavy transport RUC is expected to 

be collected electronically, representing a rapid transition to e-commerce on a voluntary, industry-

led basis, due to the cost-savings and benefits to customers. EROAD is also a leading provider of 

health and safety compliance services, including vehicle management and driver behaviour and 

performance measures. 
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